
 

 

P7  leavers Assembly & Play 

On Friday 24th June 2022 at 9.30am our P6/7 pupils are putting on a perfor-
mance of ‘Rock Bottom’ as part of the P7 leavers assembly and we want to 
invite a maximum of two family  members per P6/7 pupil to attend. The rest 
of the school will also be watching the performance and we look forward to    
seeing P6/7 family members there!  P7’s will leave at the end of the event. 

P7’s will also have their prize day and celebrate their last day at Armoy PS.  

Sport’s Day 

Despite a wet morning we had a brilliant Sport’s Day on Thursday! The rain 
did not dampen the pupils’ spirits one bit and we had some fantastic races 
with some very close finishes! Well done to all those who took part and to 
those pupils who won a medal for 1st, 2nd and 3rd places. We want to also 
thank all those of you who braved the weather to come and cheer the chil-
dren along. 

The children had a hot chocolate treat afterwards to help warm them up! 

Colour Run 

Armoy PS and St. Olcan’s PS had a fantastic day up at Limepark Playing Fields 
on Friday taking part in the combined PTA Colour Run. Both schools got spon-
sors for the event and raised money for their respective PTA’s. I think our 
staff had just as much fun as the children! 

In Armoy PS we raised an 
amazing £2057 with the  
separate class totals as fol-
lows: 

P1/2 £648.50 

P3/4 £479.00 

P5/6 £536.50 

P6/7 £393.00 

The winners of the competition in school are P1/2! Well done to them and 
they will get a lovely surprise on Monday!  

We want to thank you all so much for your efforts in helping fundraise so 
much money! 

Green Flag Awards 

On Wednesday Mrs. Steele, William, Amelia & 
Archie attended Causeway Coast & Glens 
green flag awards where we received our 
Green Flag once again!  This was very much 
deserved as Mrs. Wall and our Eco club have 
put in so much work! 

 

 

Families First Awards 

It has been such an exciting week 
for Armoy PS which started on 
Saturday evening when we won the 
award for ‘the school that goes the 
extra mile’! Thank you to everyone 
who voted for us.  

 

 

Cycling Proficiency 

As there have been so many events this week 
in school we will finish off the P7 cycling 
proficiency next week all being well. 

Uniform 

We would strongly recommend that if your 
child needs a new item of uniform from our 
supplier School Trends that you place your  
order now to have it for September. Please 
go to the school  website for the link. 

 

Music lessons 2022-23 (P4-P7) 

If your child would like to learn drums, piano or guitar please get in touch 
with Kathy in the school office. Music Loft instructors call into school once 
a week to give music lessons . 

Dates for the diary! 

P7’s leavers assembly—Friday 24th June– P6 & 7 parents may attend 
(max of 2 family members per pupil please) 

Celebration Day—27th June (pupils only) 

Shared Education Fun Day—Tuesday 28th June 

Upcoming School Closures. 

P7’s last day—Friday 24th June.  

End of Term for P1-P6  Thursday 30th June (early finish 11am) 

School reopens P1 & P7 only 30th & 31st August (8.55am-12 noon) 

All pupils will be in school from Thursday 1st September at 8.55am 
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